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Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 

take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to 

its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss 

howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 

announcement.

STARLIGHT CULTURE ENTERTAINMENT GROUP LIMITED
星光文化娛樂集團有限公司

(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)

(Stock Code: 1159)

CHANGE OF ADDRESS OF HEAD OFFICE AND PRINCIPAL 
PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG

AND CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Starlight Culture Entertainment Group Limited (the 

“Company”) would like to announce that the address of the head office and principal place 

of business of the Company in Hong Kong has been changed to Room 1002, 10/F, China 

Huarong Tower, 60 Gloucester Road, Wan Chai, Hong Kong with effect from 30 May 2023. 

The telephone and facsimile numbers of the Company remain unchanged.

CONTINUED SUSPENSION OF TRADING IN SHARES

Trading in the shares of the Company (the “Shares”) on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong 

Limited has been suspended with effect from 9:00 a.m. on 3 April 2023 until the publication 

of its preliminary annual results for the year ended 31 December 2022. The Company will 

make further announcement(s) as and when appropriate to inform the Shareholders and 

potential investors of the Company on its development pursuant to the Listing Rules.
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Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution 

when dealing in the Shares.

By Order of the Board

Starlight Culture Entertainment Group Limited

Mr. Tang Liang

Chairman

Hong Kong, 30 May 2023

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises six executive Directors, namely 

Mr. Tang Liang, Mr. Jing Xufeng, Mr. Chau Chit, Mr. Luo Lei, Mr. Sang Kangqiao, and 

Ms. Wu Xiaoli; and three independent non-executive Directors, namely Mr. Wong Wai Kwan, 

Mr. Michael Ngai Ming Tak, and Mr. Wu Hongliang.


